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City of Phoenix

To: Alan Stephenson Date: May 1, 2023
Deputy City Manager

From: Denise Archibald |
City Clerk

Subject:  REQUEST TO REVISE ITEM 12, LIQUOR LICENSE — CHEBA HUT, ON THE
MAY 3, 2023 FORMAL AGENDA

The City Clerk Department requests approval to revise Item 12, Liquor License — Cheba
Hut, on the May 3, 2023 formal agenda. The applicant of this liquor license application has
amended the address to include a unit number, changing the address from 4912 E. Shea
Blvd. to 4912 E. Shea Blvd., Ste. 101.
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Alan Stephenson Date
Deputy City Manager






